
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
The King’s School will be taking part in Macmillan Cancer Support’s World’s Biggest Coffee Morning 
2018 on 28th September. Our target is to raise £500. This event gives schools all over the UK the 
chance to raise money for people living with cancer. We would like to invite you to attend our Coffee 
Morning on  
 

Friday 28 September 2018 between 9.00am – 11.50am in the School Hall 
 
Sadly, cancer is common and children at our school may have been personally affected, through 
having friends or relatives with the illness. Macmillan Cancer Support is the charity that provides the 
expert care and emotional support that makes a real difference to people living with cancer. 
Macmillan offers a range of innovative cancer services and is at the heart of improving cancer care 
throughout the UK. 
 
The World’s Biggest Coffee Morning gives you and the students at The King’s School the chance to 
make a real difference to people and their families living with cancer. 
 
Please help us support this vital cause by joining us at our Coffee Morning. We would also be grateful 
for donations of cakes, pastries, etc., as this will help us to raise as much money as possible. 
Students may bring their cakes into school on Thursday 27th September or the morning of Friday 
28th September and should take them to Mrs Powney. Containers should be labelled with your child’s 
name. 
 
Please ensure that you return the attached reply slip advising whether you will be attending the event 
and / or are able to donate cakes / pastries. 
 
To comply with health & safety requirements the ingredients sheet overleaf should be attached to 
home baked items and it is vital that all donations are NUT FREE. 
 
With thanks, 
 

 
Mr J Findlay 
Year 7 Progress Leader   
 
 

 



PLEASE COMPLETE & ATTACH TO HOME BAKED ITEMS – THESE SHOULD ALL BE NUT 
FREE 
 

RECIPES - HOME BAKED ITEMS 

FULL LIST OF INGREDIENTS (NO NUTS /SEEDS) – MUST BE ATTACHED TO HOME 
BAKED ITEMS 
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Student’s Name  Form   

 

I would like to donate cakes / pastries / etc. (it would be appreciated if these could 
be sent to Mrs Powney’s Office at school on Thursday 27th or  the morning of 
Friday 28th September) 

 

 

I will / will not* be attending the event (please delete as 
appropriate) 

Number attending  

 

Name  Parent / 
Carer   

Contact Telephone 
number(s) 

 

 


